L Atlantic Bank

Dear valued customers,

Please be informed that effective August 19, 2023,
the following branch and drive thru will no longer
open on Saturdays:

- Albert Street Drive Thru
- Orange Walk Branch

We encourage you to utilize our ATMs, debit and
credit cards, AtlaXpress, Atlantic Online and other
digital platforms for your banking needs.

If you have any questions, please Contact Us at
www.atlabank.com or contact your nearest branch.
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